
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

October 29, 2018 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VIII.B. 
 
 
TOPIC:   Approval to Purchase Equipment for Churchill High School  

Technology Collaboration Room - 2013 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District, 
authorize the purchase of technology equipment for Churchill High School from VSC, 
Inc., Novi, Michigan in the amount of $40,678.89.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The creation of a Technology Collaboration Room at Churchill High School will serve as 
a pilot project. The room was designed with input from administrators and teachers from 
Churchill. It’s intended to be used as a flexible space where students can collaborate 
with classmates on school projects using modern technology that goes beyond the 
traditional classroom. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for this purchase will be the 2013 Bond Fund.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached 
 
 
PF/ko 
 
 


